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Class 1 & 2 trip – Quentin Blake
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You will have seen from the recent PTA newsletter that they are looking to fund one of the pieces of 
equipment for our new trim trail.

Last term I invited different companies to quote for the removal and replacement of the current 
wooden trim trail. This is because we are having to regularly replace some of the wooden posts/logs 
that make up the existing equipment, which is costly but it also means the equipment can be out of use 
for weeks/months whilst waiting for the repair to be carried out. 

Therefore, the governors have agreed to have steel-based equipment that should last a minimum of 25 
years. There are 3 main parts to this new trim trail which are illustrated below. We hope to have the 
work completed by the end of the Easter holiday at the latest.

New playground trim trail

Children in Class 1 and 2 have a forthcoming 
visit to Haverhill Arts Centre to see a Quentin 
Blake exhibition to look forward to.

The exhibition will feature a range of Quentin’s 
work.

This visit has been made possible by the very 
kind donation from the Rural Parts Ashdon
Arts Group, who have donated £200 towards 
the cost of the transport.

On behalf of the school I would like to thank 
them for their support to make this possible.

Quentin Blake trip


